
Borough Office Closings & Trash Pick-up For The Upcoming Holidays

Â 
REMINDER: The Borough Office will be Closed Monday, December  24th and Tuesday, December 25th. The borough
office will re-open  Wednesday, December 26th, in observance of the Christmas holiday.

The borough office will be also closed December 31st and January 1st. The office will rer-openJanuary 2nd at 9:00
A.M.Due to the Holiday, trash pick-up will take place on Wednesday, December 26th and Thursday, December 27th

Summit Hill Borough

http://www.summithillborough.com Powered by Joomla! Generated: 16 April, 2024, 03:30


